
 

Weekly Wild Wednesday 

August 2nd, 2023  

What a Week of “Artistic Gardens!” 

 
The Sioux City Garden Club toured Danielle’s 
‘Joy Gardens’ and ‘Joy Prairie’ for a wonderful 
evening of gorgeous Native plantings in their 
third growing season! They looked fabulous!    

The Monarchs and bees 
put on a lovely 
welcoming show, and a 
hummingbird buzzed 
through to entertain us 
as well! 
 
Thanks, Danielle, Lilly, 
and Jimmy for sharing 
your gardens with the 
Garden Club! 
 

  It was so much FUN! 
If YOU want to see 
these gardens, 
click on Upcoming 
Events (page 3) 
for all the details! 

Below, we 
welcomed 
FOUR new 
members to 
Loess Hills 
Wild Ones-- 
creating Art 
with Intention, 
showing Cues to Care in our own 
newly planted or Wilder Spaces!  

 
 
Thanks Cheri, for hosting this 
fabulous weekend class, and to 
everyone who participated! 
 
 

https://www.siouxcitygardenclub.org/
https://www.wildflower.org/plants/result.php?id_plant=asin


 
 
Dorothy Pecaut Nature Center 
created Artistic Seed Sharing 
Animals making paper and 
adding Native seed provided 
by Loess Hills Wild Ones! 
      What a great project!  

Madi 
presented 
the seed 
program, 
and Tally 
helped 
with this 
project! 
 

       Grow, Summer Naturalists!  
 
  
  
 
Mulhalls hosted their third annual Wild Plant Party with so many new plants that 
they will have available until they run out!  
 

 
There were also venders from 
several Native Plant Growers, 
and many information 
booths from Native Plant 
Preservation and Restoration 
groups! 

 
We found some Native 
Crabapples grown from seed 
harvested on the southern 
Iowa border by Kay from 
Prairie Legacy! 
We are so excited to see how 
they grow at the ‘Wild Mess 
in Progress’! 

 

https://woodburyparks.org/dorothy-pecaut-nature-center/
https://prairielegacyinc.com/
https://www.grasslandsunlimited.org/
https://prairielegacyinc.com/


 
 John invited all of us to Orange City for an  
Open House of the  
“Butterflies & Blossoms Gardens”  
400 Central Avenue NW   Orange City, IA 
Loess Hills Wild Ones helped with a grant, and-- speaking 
of grants, Round II of the 2023 Grants is now OPEN for 
applications! 

 
Click Dawn’s 
awesome flier 
for links to 
these grants!                                      
                   
 
There are 
both 
individual 
grants and 
Non-Profit 
Grants!  
 
If you are 
interested, 
click for the 
details-And 
please DO share! 
 
 

 
Our next Loess Hills 
Wild Ones Program is a 
new and exciting 
opportunity to 
showcase the Fall 

Wildflowers of Iowa 
with Kara Grady!  
 
 Click photo to 
register for this 
Zoom Only 
Presentation! 
 
 Many of our 
upcoming Events 
are posted on our 
website! 
 
Click this calendar 
for all the details 
of these listed 
events-- and a few 
more as well!  
 
We are so excited 
about the 
upcoming 
events!!  

 
 

https://loesshills.wildones.org/
https://loesshills.wildones.org/events/
https://loesshills.wildones.org/
https://wildones-org.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZUsc-Gorj8oG9P9NtClWWqZPOYfr4nw9fCW


 

Wishing you a week filled with “Artistic Gardening!” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

   

 
 
 
  
  
  
  
  
 
 
 

 

https://wildones.org/
https://loesshills.wildones.org/newsletters/
https://homegrownnationalpark.org/the-map

